15 June 2015 16:36

Sent:

To: Planning

Cc: Chivers, Jennifer

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2015/2575/P

Dear Jennifer

Thank you for consulting us on this planning application.

Having reviewed the information submitted we have no objections to the proposal.
Kind regards

Ben

Ben Llewellyn

Planning Advisor - North London

Environment Agency | Herts and North London | London ' 0203 263 8056] |
northlondonplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk

-—-0riginal Message-—-

From: Chivers, Jennifer [mailto:Jennifer.Chivers@camden.gov.uk]

Sent: 09 June 2015 10:47

To: planning, North London

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2015/2575/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2015/2575/P
Y2015/2575/P
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